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Haughmond Newsletter Summer 2

Welcome back to your child’s final term at Holy Trinity for those that have children in Year 6.
We hope you had a wonderful half term break in the sunshine. All of the children worked incredibly hard last half term and all the staff were so very proud of each one of them – especially during their SATs week.
In class this half term, we will be continuing our studies around the book called Sky Catchers which is a fiction adventure story of a young girl that has adventures on a hot air balloon: written by Emma Carroll.
 In Maths we will be using all of our skills and applying them to different situations, but in particular – the Fiver Challenge. The children will be working in groups to come up with an idea of earning money from a fiver. The challenge offers an excellent introduction to enterprise and the world of work through a highly interactive four weeks as they research, create, plan and run their own business with a £5 pledge. 
In Science we will be starting a new topic on Evolution. We will study living things that have changed over time and that fossils provide information about living things that inhabited the Earth millions of years ago. They will also begin to recognise that living things produce offspring of the same kind, but normally offspring vary and are not identical to their parents. Finally, the children will identify how animals and plants are adapted to suit their environment in different ways and that adaptation may lead to evolution
We will also be starting our new History unit: Medicine and Diseases though the ages. In this unit we will be exploring the different ways that diseases were spread and that medicine was developed to heal the sick.
In PE the children will be learning the skills and rules associated with the game of Kwik Cricket. On a Thursday they will be developing their Athletic skills and practising for Sports Day.  In Music we will be practising and performing songs and dances from the Disney Production of the Jungle Book. The children are excited to show you their performance for this production at the end of term,
Whilst in Haughmond, we expect your child to read at least 5 times a week, with their reading book and record being in school each day.  Please can you write a comment about how they have read.    Your child will have the opportunity to have PE twice a week. Our set days are Tuesday and Thursday, but due to the weather this might change. We ask for all children to keep their PE kits in school and they will be sent home at the end of the half term.

As a church school, our learning takes place through Christian Values. This term we are looking at Truthfulness. The children will be looking at how this value links to our learning and how they can display our value in their everyday lives.  If you see your child, or any member of the Holy Trinity community displaying any of our core values, we’d love to hear about it. If you have any questions or concerns about any of the above, please do not hesitate to ask.

Finally, the children will be preparing for their final Leavers Service. More details will follow as to when this service will take place in the final week of the term.

Many thanks,
Mrs Platt and Miss Richards.
	


We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, work hard and enjoy the journey.
Deo Fretus – Trust In God
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